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[g g 526 South Church Street

"
P.O. Box 1006 (EC07H)
Charlotte, NC 28201-1006

. M. S. Tuckman (704) 382-2200 OFFICE

Executive Vice l>esident (704) 382-4360 FAX

Nuclear Genontion

October 22, 1998

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555-0001
Attention: Document Control Desk

Subject: Duke Energy Corporation

McGuire Nuclear Station, Units 1 and 2
Docket Numbers 50-369 and 50-370

Catawba Nuclear Station, Units 1 and 2
Docket Numbers 50-413 and 50-414

Supplement to License Amendment Request for
Revisions to the Improved Technical Specifications
for Implementation of Westinghouse Fuel as
Described in Topical Report DEC-NE-2009/DPC-NE-
2009P, Duke Power Company W stinghouse Fuel ie
Transition Report

)
Reference: M. S. Tuckman (Duke Energy Corporation) letter to i

the NRC Document Control Desk, dated July 22,1998, |
License Amendment Request (LAR) for McGuire and
Catawba Nuclear Stations.

By letter dated July 22, 1998 Duke Energy Corporation |
submitted changes to the proposed Improved Technical |

Specifications (ITS) related to the implementation of
Westinghouse fuel at McGuire and Catawba Nuclear Stations. In
this letter, Duke stated that revised pages would be submitted
as necessary following NRC approval and issuance of the ITS
for McGuire and Catawba. Accordingly, included as attachments
to this letter are:

Attachment la provides a marked copy of the affected ITS pages
for McGuire Units 1 and 2, showing the proposed changes.

Attachment 1b provides a marked copy of the affected ITS pages
for Catawba Units 1 and 2, showing the proposed changes.
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Attachment 2a provides a reprinted version of the affected ITS
pages for McGuire Units 1 and 2, containing the proposed
changes.

Attachment 2b provides a reprinted version of the affected ITS
i pages for Catawba Units 1 and 2,.containing the proposed

changes.

As stated in its July 22, 1998 letter, Duke Energy Corporation
continues to request NRC review and approval of the changes

! contained in this license amendment request (and the
associated Topical Report DPC-NE-2009/DPC-NE-2009P) by June 1,
1999.

Please address any comments or questions regarding this matter
to J. S. Warren at (704) 382-4986.

Very truly yours,

%,

M. S. Tuckman

Attachments
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xc (w/ Attachments):
.

| Mr. L. A. Reyes, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission - Region II
Atlanta Federal Center
61 Forsyth St., SW, Suite 23T85

; Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Mr. F. Rinaldi, Senior Project Manager
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

; Mail Stop O-14H25

| Washington, D. C. 20555-0001

Mr. P. S. Tam, Senior Project Manager
p Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
| U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Mail Stop O-14 H25
Washington, D. C. 20555-0001

L Mr. S. M. Shaeffer
| NRC Senior Resident Inspector

McGuire Nuclear Station

Mr. D. J. Roberts
NRC Senior Resident Inspector
Catawba Nuclear Station

Mr._Mel Frye
Division of Radiation Protection
3825 Barrett Drive
Raleigh, North Carolina 27609-7221

Mr. Max Batavia, Chief
Bureau of Radiological Health '

South Carolina Department of Health
and Environmental Control
2600 Bull Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29207
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